
20 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to inform you that the academic year for ISG-I will now be from August to 
July, as for all International Schools. 
 
In order to incorporate this change, the current academic year will end in June 2023. 
 
Please note this will not affect the schedule for the Summer Break or Winter Break. 
 
The details will be available for your perusal in the school calendar. 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Principal 
 


